
St.	Isidore	Safety	Guidelines	for	Opening	of	PSR	2020-21	
	

St.	Isidore	the	Farmer	Parish	will	offer	PSR	instruction	for	the	2020-21	school	year.	These	are	
some	simple	guidelines	to	make	sure	our	areas	of	instruction	are	clean	and	safe	for	our	
children.	
	
-Parents	should	not	send	their	children	to	PSR	if	the	child	is	showing	signs	of	illness.		
	
-Parents	should	not	send	their	children	to	PSR	if	the	child	has	been	in	contact	with	a	family	
member	or	others	who	are	ill.	
	
-When	arriving	for	PSR,	students	should	go	directly	to	their	classrooms	and	not	linger	in	
hallways,	stair	or	entry	ways.	
	
-Hand	sanitizer	will	be	used	as	children	enter	the	classroom.		
	
-Classes	dismissal	will	be	staggered	to	allow	for	less	crowding	in	hallways.		
	
-Parents	will	decide	if	their	child	should	wear	a	mask	during	PSR.	
	
You	may	contact	Rosina	Esker	(217)246-5222	with	any	additional	concerns	or	questions.	
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